Barcelona 20 January 1967

Prof. Leila D, Bram
Head, Mathematics Branch
Office of Naval Research
Code 432

Department of the Navy
Washington 25 D.C.

Ue. 8y Aas

Dear Proffesor Bram,

Thank you for your kind letter 17 inst. (Your ref:
ONR:432:LDB:lcd NR 043-266) and perscnal intereet on my behalf

: I shall have pleasure in seniing you my proposal
within a' fww days.

Again thanking you

I am,

Yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral.2?

Barcelona - 17, Spain




	0358_001

